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It is way past time to make sure animals are treated in a kind and compassionate 

way.  It is hard for me to understand the way animals on fur farms are treated.  Who 

would want to cause such pain and needless torture to them?  The way people treat 

animals is a good indicator of their character, morals and ethics.  Hopefully, Oregon 

shows this state stands for compassion and high standards. 


